
Calender of Events
Dec 31-New Years Eve Party at Salida's, Big Lake MN for info call 763-
262- 2700
Jan 4-Swapmeet @ Waukesha Expo for info call 715-453-8532
Jan 11-Swapmeet @ Dane County Expo, Madison, WI for info call
715-453- 8532
Jan16, 17 & 18-Michigan Custom Motorcycle Show 2004
Jan17-Federation of Wisconsin Motorcycle Clubs 4th Annual Winter
Rendezvous and meeting at the Elizabeth Inn Convention Center in
Plover, WI for info call 920-651-1588
Jan 18-Swap meet, St. Cloud Armory 1710 8th St. N. $4.00 10am to
3:00pm
Jan 18- GT Promotions presents Swapmeet at Elizabeth Inn Plover,WI
10a.m - 5 p.m  for info call  920-989-3995
Jan 24- Abate of Wi 7B Winter Dance and Membership Drive held at
Shooter's, located at hwy 94 and 29.  Free refreshments from 8-? including
raffle prizes. Members $7 and Non-members $10.00.
Jan24-Outer Limits MC Winter Party 6-? at Gators in Richfield, WI
for info call 262-370-2811
Jan 25-Swapmeet @ Four Points Sheraton, Milw, WI for info call 715-
453- 8532
Feb 1-Swap meet, Anoka Armory  408 E. Main $4.00 10am to 3:00pm
Feb 1-Swapmeet @ Riverside Ballroom Greenbay,WI for info call 715-
453- 8532
Feb 7- 2004 MMRA Winter Party Medina Entertainment Center (4 miles
W of I-494 on Hwy 55, Medina, MN.)
Feb 9- Abate of MN sponsors Biker Day at the Capitol
Feb 14-ZMC Productions presents 18th Annual Motorcycle Swap
Meet @ Fond du Lac County Fairgrounds 10a.m-4 p.m. for info call
920-922-5068 or 920-922-0952
Feb 15-Swap meet, St. Paul Armory 12th & Cedar $5.00 10am to 3:00pm
Feb 21- Swapmeet: at Dale's Weston Lanes- Weston, WI
Feb 27-March 7- Fri Daytona Bike Week 

*****Bold events are advertisers within this issue*****
Remember if I don't know about your event I cannot print it!!!!

Email  your event to preacher@freeriderspress.us or post it yourself
at  freeriderspress.us

Here is a greeting, history and event, rolled into one!
Hey Preacher! Just writing to wish you Happy Holidays and telling you to keep

up the good work! Happy Holidays to all our biker friends out there too. Now for most of us, our
bikes are polished and tucked away for their long winters nap. I'd like to remind everyone that
there is more to just starting our bikes, getting on and going. There's all those people out there
who still need to learn that as motorcyclist, we still have some long hills to climb. The govern-
ment's always trying to put a wrench in our spokes, one way or another. Insurance companies
trying to say they can reduce insurance benefits because of not wearing a helmet, EPA bullshit
and the list goes on.

Well now that we've all got a little more time, we should use it wisely. Learn how we
can help in keeping the "Free" in Freedom. Therefore, I'd like to invite anyone out there who'd
be interested in coming to join us at our Winter Dance and Membership Drive. (See calendar of
events). Abate stands for A Brotherhood Against Totalitarian Enactment and is non profit. It is
an association of motorcycle riders (bikes of all types) whose members have joined together to
put an end to discriminatory legislation, unjust insurance costs, to solve communication prob-
lems, and to provide for and help the freedom of motorcycling.

Come join us and see how you to can help make a difference. Hope to see you there
Preacher, along with all our other friends and the many new ones we hope to meet.

Happy Holidays
Joyce S. Abate 7B
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The Pam Pence Benefit held Nov 9 at the Wildhorse Saloon was just another way for all the
brothers and sisters to give back to someone that has given so much. Pam and Tuck Pence have
always been there for us in the form of Tuck's music and helping out wherever, when we all need-
ed help. Well over 650 people showed up for the gig to help out Pam who has been diagnosed
with cancer. Tuck is a solo guitarist that spends a ton of his time on the road doing shows and
benefits. How much was raised ! I don't know but if it was any where near the size of  Pam and

Tuck's love for the biker community, it
was a lot. A special thanks goes out to
Ron and Melisa, Lee and Dan, Jeff and
Barb as well as the many other people
that helped put this event on in record
time. With 8 bands volunteering there
time and Jesse cooking the awesome
food, that says it all. Pam and Tuck
would like to thank everyone from the
bottom of their hearts for attending the
benefit.


